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Reception Places 

Closing date to apply for your 
child’s reception place is Monday 
15th January. This applies for 

children born between  

1st September 2019—31st August 
2020. 

Newsletter 

Vision support will be here on  

Thursday 1st February to talk 

about their charity and  

introduce us to one of their  

retired guide dogs  

ParentPay 

We are now using ParentPay to 
order school dinners. 

You will have received an email or 
letter with your child’s activation 
username and password. Please 
look at the support section on 
the website if you are unsure 
how to book and pay for the 
meals or contact the office. 

Please make sure you book the 
school dinners before Monday 
for the following week so Mrs 
Marsland can send your meal 

choices to our suppliers.  

 

 

Our new baby and toddler group will be on every 

Wednesday 1:15—2:45 during term time at the  

Children’s Centre next to nursery.  

Everyone is welcome! 

 

 

 

 

Half term week commencing 
Monday 12th February  

Return to school  
Monday 19th February 

 

Welcome back for Spring Term 
We hope everyone had a lovely  

Christmas break 

We had so much fun doing our first nativity at Brisbane Park 

Thursday 25th January 1:45-2:45 

Parents are invited to our Science Café to see the different 
science activities that take place at Hindpool Nursery.  

Childcare Support is expanding! Check on this 

link for more information 

https://www.childcarechoices.gov.uk/upcomi

ng-changes-to-childcare-support/ 

Bingo Night 

At the British Legion on  

Tuesday 16th January at 7pm 

We would love to see you 

there to help support our 

nursery. 


